
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: JUNE 12, 2018 
 
FROM:  OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER WARDS: ALL 

 
SUBJECT: UPDATE ON 2017 CITY OF RIVERSIDE AWARDS 
 
 

ISSUE:  
 
Receive an update on the 2017 City of Riverside Awards. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  
 
That the City Council receive an update on the 2017 City of Riverside Awards. 

 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 
As a result of the Mayor and City Council’s leadership, the City of Riverside, including it’s 
dedicated and talented staff, has received recognition for its improved operations of the City and 
enhanced quality of life from professional associations, trade organizations, media-related groups 
and publications, and others. Consistent with the goals of Riverside 2.1, the public policy direction 
of the City Council, and the customer service expectations of the public at-large, this presentation 
provides an overview of the acknowledgements the City has received in calendar year 2017.  
 
 

DISCUSSION:   
 
The attached presentation includes the 2017 awards earned by various City of Riverside 
departments.  
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact with the receipt of this update. 
  
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Adam Raymond, Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer 
Approved by: Al Zelinka, FAICP, City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 
Attachment:  Presentation 


